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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

                                                                                                                  

CONTINUED CLOSURE OF THE LICENSING DIVISION UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that due to the 

extension of the Public Health Regulations outlined by the Honourable Prime Minister, ALL 

Licensing Offices nationwide will remain closed until further notice. 

 

The Ministry also takes this opportunity to remind holders of driver’s permits, taxi driver’s 

license, badge, certificate or other documents issued by the Licensing Division, which have 

expired by January 1st 2021, will now be deemed valid until October 1st 2021, or such later 

date as the Minister of Works and Transport may specify. 

 

The Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for their 

understanding and cooperation at this time. 

 

For further information and updates, visit the Ministry's website at www.mowt.gov.tt and official 

social media pages.  
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